יבי ייז בי יום: אדף

Fort Providence Métis Council

General Delivery
Fort Providence, N.W.T. XOE - OLO
Phone: (867) 699-4320 Fax: (867) 699-4319

E-Mail: pvmetis@ssimicro.com

Website: www.ssimicro.com/fort_providence/

Local No. 57 - SOC 430

RECEIVED

DEC 0 8 2003

MACKENZIE VALLEY

ENVIRONMENTAL IMPACT

REVIEW BOARD

December 4th, 2003

Vern Christensen
Executive Director
Mackenzie Valley Environmental
Impact Review Board
Yellowknife, N.T.

Via Fax Only: (867) 766-7074

Dear Mr. Christensen,

Re: Cameron Hills Extension EA - Paramount Resources:

Please be advised that the Fort Providence Metis are in support of Kaa Gee Tu First Nation's (letter signed by Councillor Allen Landry) request to have Todd Burlingame removed from the Review Board per the reasons cited in their December 2nd, 2003 letter to you.

Should you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned.

Yours truly

Albert J. Lafferty, President Fort Providence Metis Council

- Local No. 57

Deh Cho First Nations ~~~